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SR 54 Safety and Operations Improvements at Altamont Lane 254677-1-52-35

Project Details
Work Type Traffic

Operations
Improvements

Phase Design
Limits SR 54 at

Altamont Lane
County Pasco
Road SR 54

Contact Information
Design Manager
Jo Ellyn Guthrie
813-975-6245
JoEllyn.Guthrie@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The purpose of this project is to enhance safety by adding
a directional traffic separator within the median on SR 54 at
Altamont Lane intersection in Pasco County, Florida.

UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETING

The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend and
participate in a public meeting regarding the proposed median
modifications on SR 54 at Altamont Lane in Pasco County, Florida.
The public meeting will be held in person on Thursday, August 28,
2025, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Hilton Garden Inn Tampa
Suncoast Parkway, at 2155 NorthPointe Parkway, Lutz, FL 33558.
Attendees will have the opportunity to learn about the safety
improvements, submit comments and speak with the project team. 

For those unable to attend the public meeting in person, meeting
materials and the pre-recorded presentation will also be posted to
the project website on August 28, 2025.


